
Thanks for your 2024 PB Town Council membership. 
   

           
 
 
Here are 2024 membership cards for you and others in your household. 
 
Please fill in your name and keep the card in your wallet, or take a picture with your phone. 
 
Use the card often to obtain shopping and dining discounts from local businesses who are PB Town Council 
members. When using the card, you support local businesses in Pacific Beach, where great things happen. 
 

Check our website for current discounts from business members: 
www.pbtowncouncil.org/member-discounts/ 

 
 

More About the Pacific Beach Town Council 
 
Keep up with PB Town Council activities by following us on Facebook and Instagram.  As a member, you 
should already be on our e-newsletter list for occasional updates. 
 
And don’t forget to join our monthly community meetings. Each monthly meeting hosts speakers who 
discuss topics relevant to our community. We also have the police, lifeguards, firefighters, and city official 
representatives giving updates and answering questions. Please join us! 
  
Visit our website for more information on events, initiatives and how to be involved with the PBTC.  
 
Questions about membership?  Email us at general@pbtowncouncil.org. Volunteers respond to emails and 
phone messages as quickly as possible. 
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